
Hannah Lord
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LD 1423
Senator Tepler, Representative Doudera and Honorable Members of the Committee of
Environmental and Natural Resources, my name is Hannah Lord, and I live in 
Portland. I am writing to urge you to vote “Ought not to Pass” on LD 1423 - An Act 
to Improve Recycling by Updating the Stewardship Program for Packaging.
As a concerned community member of the beautiful state of Maine I am passionate 
about environmental issues that could impact our home. I am hoping we can protect 
our current EPR for packaging law. LD 1423 - An Act to Improve Recycling by 
Updating the Stewardship Program for Packaging would be a huge set back in our 
state. I believe in accountability for the producers that contribute to the packaging 
waste in our state.
For these reasons, and many more, I urge you to vote “Ought not to Pass” on LD 1423
- An Act to Improve Recycling by Updating the Stewardship Program for Packaging.
Thank you for your time.
In appreciation,
Hannah Lord
Portland


